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At this time of year, we like to thank the small army of volunteers that keep the Historical Society 

going. Here’s a partial list of tasks: cleaning headstones at the cemetery, helping in the office, designing 

and setting up for Fall City Day, providing treats for events, recording interviews, refreshing displays, 

photographing events and artifacts, setting bug traps, keeping track of volunteer hours, writing articles, 

cleaning our outdoor signs, writing thank you notes to donors, keeping the membership list up-to-date, 

booking speakers, stocking our vendors with products, managing our website, solving computer issues, 

managing the finances, writing grants, posting to our Facebook and Instagram pages—and the list goes 

on.   

One unusual task came when we wanted to make a life-size image of Leroy Bronemann. Nowhere 

could we find a full length picture of him, but we had a good 3/4 shot. So, one of our able volunteers 

took the photo to a photoshop friend who “put legs on Leroy.”  Next time you see it, look closely! 

 

We’re always looking for people who have a little time to work on projects with us.  If this sounds fun, 

send us an email; there is probably something for you! 
 

To all our unsung heroes, we send a sincere thank you! 

Over 50 people gathered in October to hear authors Steven J Barker 
and Jack M Russell, Jr regale us with stories of the times when 
steamboats came up to Fall City on the Snoqualmie River. The 
slideshow that accompanied the talk showed some interesting 
predicaments that befell boats when the river turned on them. Their 
extensively researched book “Steamboats on the Snoqualmie” will 
be available at the Holiday Market. 

 

 

To all of you who sent in memberships and donations during our Fall Fund Raising event, 
we send a heartfelt thank you. We have some exciting ideas that can now be pursued with 
this funding. Fall City is a great community where people step up to support causes they 
believe in. We appreciate it. 

Thanks Y’all! 

The Steamboats Came! 



 

 

 

 

 DECEMBER 2023 

9 

Get Your Shopping Done Early 

 

The Historical Society holds elections every October for board positions.   
This year Rick Divers, Cindy Parks, and Ruth Pickering were re-elected to 

another three-year term.   

Congratulations to them!  

We appreciate their commitment to the organization. 

And the election results are in! 

Stop and see us at the Holiday Market! We have 

the 2024 calendar, the new “Steamboat” pint glass, 

wine glasses, mugs, magnets, and our books. 

You’re sure to find something for someone on your 

list!  
Come and say hello and share a story of “Olde Fall 
City.”  We’re always interested in hearing 
something from your family’s past. 

 

If you miss this event our Fall City items are 

available at the Farmhouse Market, The Lucky 

Duck Thrift Store, or through our website. 


